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Crystal Card

From: Randy Roland
Sent: Thursday, February 12, 2015 8:16 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Subject: To CLK Docket 150001

Please add the below consumer correspondence to Docket 150001. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: pat34103@aol.com [mailto:pat34103@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 02, 2015 11:21 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: We do not want to pay for fracking! 
 
Patricia Greiner 
725 Neapolitan Way 
Naples, FL 34103-8503 
 
 
February 2, 2015 
 
Florida Public Service Commission 
  
 
 
Dear Florida Public Service Commission: 
 
As a Florida Power and Light (FPL) customer and Floridian, I am writing to respectfully request that you deny the FPL Woodford 
proposal and associated proposed guidelines that would allow FPL to charge its customers to get into the business of oil and gas 
production. This proposal is bad for FPL customers as well as Florida's environment and tourism-based economy. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Patricia Greiner 
 
 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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